
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th November 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Class 8 would like to invite you to their ‘Alternative Roman Tale’ class assembly. It will 
take place on Tuesday 21st November and begin at 9 o’clock. It should last about twenty-
five minutes. 
 
All the children will be involved and have a part within the assembly and I am sure they 
would love to see you there.  
 
If you could please complete the slip below to inform us if you are able to come.  
 
Many thanks and we hope to see you there! 
 
Mr Mastrelli, Mr Symonds and all of Class 8. 
g.mastrelli@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 

 

 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I/We can/cannot attend Class 8’s Alternative Roman Tale assembly on Tuesday 21st 
November. 
 
 
Signed: Parent/Carer:…………………………………………………………………………….. 
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